University
of Victoria

15 October 2024. Decisions will be made within two weeks of that date.
UVic is committed to upholding the values of equity, diversity, and inclusion in our living, learning and
work environments. In pursuit of our values, we seek members who will work respectfully and
constructively with differences and across levels of power. We actively encourage applications from
members of groups experiencing barriers to equity. Read our full equity statement here:
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